
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Jeff Smith 
Email: jeff@wahport2.org 

 

PORT DISTRICT #2 Reopens Camping At Vista Park  

 

Skamokawa, WA May 20th, 2020 – Port District 2 of Wahkiakum County will reopen Skamokawa Vista 
Park for overnight camping effective May 28th.  In accordance with Governor Inslee’s Proclamation 20-
25.2, the Port encourages all visitors to observe social distancing and coronavirus related hygiene 
requirements.   

High contact areas such as playgrounds will remain closed off until further notice, and the office will 
remain limited to visitors, but Port staff will be available via email or phone at 360-795-8605. The office 
is open daily 10-3. Restrooms are open, and the day use hours for the park are 7am-10 PM. 

Due to reduced maximum occupancy and site spacing, visitors are encouraged to call ahead to reserve 
their site. Drop in campers are discouraged as open sites may not be available for rent. Yurts will remain 
closed until further notice, and shelters are closed to groups larger than the current Phase restrictions.  

If you have any questions, please call or send us an email at jeff@wahport2.org. 

 

Jeff Smith 

Port Manager 

Port District 2 of Wahkiakum County  

 


